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CERTIFIED MATL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Patrick Sharp =i matss e - T .
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Federal Trade Commission D e el e P
Washington, DC 20580 e

Dear Mr. Sharp:

Thank you for discussing with me last week my questions regarding
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discussed, our firm has a clicpi that is cngaged in the business
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flnanclng transaction. Our client, through 1ts sub51d1ary, has
been the operator of these fa0111t1es.

o S .. Lo - e N
oy =L | [

trustee. In connection with this purchase, the above-described
lease financing would be termlnated and replaced by senlor and
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Based on our telephone conversation, I understand that the

Premerger Notification Office of the Federal Trade Commission

(the "Office") has taken the position that transactions such as h».‘anj(
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not subject to the requirements of the Act. I also understand  °¢ '™
from our conversation that this position is based in part upon LTT Yo e
the Office's view that for purposes of the Act, such a Mad€ one
transaction does not result _.in a. change in the beneficial excef fion
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Mr. Patrick Sharp
December 3, 1991
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not plan to file a notification under the Act in connection with

the above-described purchase, and neither the owner trustee

referred to above nor the parent of the financial institution

referred to above plans to file such a notification.

I would appreciate it very much if you would sign the enclosed " C“nn0f~
copy of this letter acknowledging its receipt and return the a f4<
acknowledged copy in the enclosed stamped self-addressed /f,ffwr,
envelope. Thank you again for your assistance.

Very truly yours,
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The attached letter dated 12-3-81 involves two parties that
had a sale/leaseback financial transaction. The lessee/operator
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Based on a note that I have in the margin of my rules, I gave the

advice that this acquisition is not reportable. It is
technically the same operator in the market and only title
passes. Beneficial ownership remains with the lessee/operator.

Consequently, this is a nonreportable event. Wrong!
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November 21, 1990 (see attached), to John Sipple, John concluded
that a similar transaction was not reportable because the indicia
of beneficial ownership remained with the lessee. This advice
was limited to this fact situation. The letter showed in detail
that beneficial ownership remained with the lessee. Because of

the letter to John and his notes, I determined my advice for the

ﬁﬁw'l W, + ao onagh. T shomld have asked. ,

for more details.
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